RALLY NEWSLETTER
Quairading Caravan Parlk

3rd to 7th July 2025

Peter & Diane Butler, Len & Helen Butler, Terry & Glenis Cahill, Brian
Cotterell, Ben & Corrie Hille, John & Chris Nightingale, Alan & Sandra Phillips, Wendy Sofield,
Rick & Mim Taylor, Bert & EIma Vreeken, Ron & Margaret Wilton.
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Thursday afternoon, we all convened at Quairading. After everyone had settled
in, we took the opportunity to have a good chat with one another. At 4 o'clock,
we commenced our happy hour, graciously opened by our President, ElIma.

There was much to discuss, and after
a while, we returned to our caravans.
At 7 PM, some of us gathered to engage in various games. Rick had organized a
music quiz, which was triumphantly claimed by Mim. Subsequently, we enjoyed
a game of LCR. Won by Corrie and then Diane.

Friday morning, we all gathered in the
sunshine for a while, anticipating our
leisurely stroll into town to the Maker’s
Keep for coffee, an outing organized by
Elma. They had arranged a special offer

for the Caravan Club.
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Afterwards, some indulged in shopping and explored the Op Shop, before
strolling back to the Caravan Park to reconvene for a chat in the sun once more.

Once back at the Caravan Park we relaxed in the sunshine.

After lunch, Rick had orchestrated a game of Finske, which we all thoroughly

enjoyed, culminating in a hard-fought victory for Mim after an intense contest

with Bert. Following that, we engaged in several rounds of disc bowls, pitting

ladies against men, and, unsurprisingly, the men emerged as the overall
champions.
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We then retired to the campers kitchen for Happy Hour while Brian tended to a
robust fire outside in the fire pit. A delightful time was had by all.
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After dinner, some of the steadfast members gathered in the now-chilly
campers' kitchen, where we participated in a uniquely engaging quiz
orchestrated by Corrie. All answers were tied to personal life experiences,
sparking lively conversations and allowing us to learn much about one another
that we had not known before. One of the questions was, What is your Least
Favourite Food? The response that incited the most controversy was Ben’s
aversion to Vegemite. He was informed in no uncertain
terms that as such he was not a true Aussie.

Saturday morning featured a delightful bring-and-share
coffee gathering, complete with an exquisite selection of
delectable cakes. Mim also prepared some small crackers
topped with Cheese and VEGEMITE specifically for Ben.
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He was a good sport and sampled one, yet candidly expressed his lack of
enjoyment. We indulged in engaging and stimulating conversations.
Furthermore, the occasion marked Diane's birthday, during which we all joyfully
serenaded her with "Happy Birthday." A splendid time was had by all.
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Following lunch, around 1:30 PM, some of us enjoyed in a few rounds of Keezen.

As the afternoon progressed, the temperature
began to drop around 4 PM. Some sought refuge in
the campers kitchen, while others gravitated toward
the warmth of the outdoor fire. We were pleasantly
surprised by the arrival of a charming cat,
affectionately named “Mr. Fox,” which evoked fond
memories for Peter and Diane of their own cat,
Bencor.

Once again, we were
treated to a magnificent
sunset.

Page 5 0of 9



Subsequently, everyone set about preparing dinner, which consisted of a variety
of soups accompanied by an assortment of delightful desserts.

After the meal concluded, the raffle was
conducted by Sandra, with John Nightingale being
the fortunate winner.

Once everything was tidied up, Brian had
organized an engaging quiz night, divided into

two sections containing approximately 50
qguestions in total; however, no one managed to
answer them all correctly.

On Sunday morning, as the caravan park had a promotion offering four nights
for the price of three. Some guests opted to return home, while others chose to
extend their stay and relish additional time in their caravans.
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For those who remained, we convened in the warm sunshine behind a building,
sheltered from the wind, to enjoy morning tea and coffee along with further

constructive conversation.
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Mim apprised us that Barbara’s surgery had transpired exceptionally well, and
we extend our heartfelt wishes for her swift recovery.

Furthermore, to those unable to attend this rally, we look forward to seeing you

at the next rally.
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Future Rallies

e

FWCCC Rally
7-10 August

2025

Cunderdln Caravan Park, 42 Olympic Ave Cunderdin

l'F‘I" cne: 96351258

' Emalk: Cunderdin Paloutlaok,cam

435/ night for 2 peaole. 530/nizht singles All drive thraugh sites,

miake your own booking then advise WMim viz email at familvwestcco@grnail.com or
FWCCC Facebook closed zroup or 0437151317,

Raak by the cut-off date: 10/ 2uly/2025. Mo deposit reqd. Pay on arrival

WILDFLOWER/ ROVING RALLY

I have finalised our bookings for this rally and the only one you now need to ring and pay for ahead is our last night.

I have to confirm numbers 3 days ahead for each of the other venues so please let me know if you are no longer able
to make it.

The itinerary is:

MONDAY 1st & TUESDAY 2nd SEPTEMBER stay at Dalwallinu. (2 nights) $38 per night to be paid on arrival,
WEDNESDAY 3rd & THURSDAY 4th SEPTEMBER stay at Carnamah. (2nights) $32/night to be paid on arrival.
FRIDAY 5th, SATURDAY 6th & SUNDAY 7th SEPTEMBER stay at Mingenew. (3nights)

$40/ night to be paid on arrival.

MONDAY 8th SEPTEMBER stay at Moora (1night) $35. THIS NEEDS TO BE PAID BY 4th AUGUST AT THE
LATEST! Please let me know when you have booked.

MOORA SHIRE- 96510000

The multiple night stays are to give you a chance to explore each town and surroundings. | will compile a list closer to
this rally.

| thought it would be nice to finish the rally with dinner somewhere in Moora.
We'll see most of you at the next rally in Merredin.

Regards

Mim Taylor

Rally Coordinator
0437151317

FWCCC Rally

16-19 October

2025

Green Head Caravan Park. 9 Green Head Rd. Green Head

Phone: 99531131

Email: greenheadcaravanpark@gmail.com

$40/Night for 2 people. Special pay for 3 stay 4™ night free.

Make your own booking then advise Mim via email at familywestccc@gmail.com or
FWCCC Facebook closed group or 0437151317.

Book by the cut-off date: 11/9/25. 1 night’s deposit reqd.

FWCCC Rally

4-7 December

2025

Busselton RAC Holiday Park. 97 Caves Road. Busselton

Phone: 97554241 Quote Booking Reference Number #80044 for FWCCC
RAC & non-RAC 10% discount off standard rate $64. Deposit of 1 night required.

Make your own booking then advise Mim via email at familywestccc@gmail.com or
FWCCC Facebook closed group or 0437151317. Booking cut-off date: ASAP.
Must advise if you are bringing a pet to go onto a pet friendly site.
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Rally Tally

NAME: RALLY TOTAL
Butler Barbara & Eddie 140
Butler Len & Helen 198
Butler Peter & Di 62
Cahill Terry & Glenis 97
Clark Jeanne/Tim 43/6
Cotterell Brian 70
Gilbert Steven & Melissa
Gordon Liz
Hille Ben & Corrie 94
Hosken/Fitzpatrick Helen & Damian 14
Nightingale John & Chris 114
Percival Anna 60
Phillips Alan & Sandra 70
Sofield Wendy 55
Taylor Rick & Mim 105
Trott Dave & Joyce 37
Vreeken Bert & Elma 73
Wilton Ron & Margaret 10
VISITORS

Editors: Corrie Hille and Ben Hille
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